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Sudbury Finance Committee to Host Budget Forum on March 24 at  
Town Hall 

  
The Finance Committee will host a Budget Forum so that residents can learn more about the 
Fiscal Year 2009 Override and Non-Override Budgets that will be on the March 31, 2008 ballot 
and subsequently presented to the Annual Town Meeting on April 7, 2008.  
 
This Forum, scheduled for Monday March 24th at 7:30 pm at Town Hall, will once again be 
moderated by the League of Women Voters of Sudbury.   
 
The Sudbury Board of Selectmen voted unanimously to place two operating override questions 
before the voters: $1,821,200 and $2,821,200.  The Finance Committee is hosting this Forum to 
give residents the opportunity to learn more about these overrides and to ask questions directly of 
town officials. 
 
Following brief presentations on the proposed budgets, residents may ask questions in person, or 
they may email questions to budgetforum@town.sudbury.ma.us , either before or during the 
Budget Forum.  Additionally, residents may send written questions before the date of the forum 
to:  Finance Committee, Attention Andrea Terkelsen, 278 Old Sudbury Rd., Sudbury, MA 01776. 
Residents must identify themselves with names and addresses to have their questions asked at 
the Budget Forum.   
 
The Forum will be broadcast live on Sudbury cable channel 8 and repeated at future dates before 
the March 31 town election. 
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